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On February 22nd, Friday was the Fifth Spanish Divine Principle mini workshop. 

 

This Friday we were 23 persons, including myself. 

 

I have been showing a very famous movie about the Spirit World, "The Astral City" Martha and Juana 

brought a Mexican Tamale banquet, there was plenty of food for every one to repeat . What a treat! 

 

Everyone seemed very attentive to the lectures, I am developing a mini workshop that will not last more 

than one hour, next Friday we will have an "intermission" after 30 minutes, to give the guests a break for 

coffee, dinner will be served after the workshop. 

 

  


